
Dear WHS Members,

To ensure the security and integrity of your WHS individual member profiles, we kindly request all members to submit
their emails to their respective home clubs. Once your club has entered your respective email into the system's
back-end, we ask for your patience as it takes 1 full business day before you can proceed to sign up for your
membership (My Golf Account) access. Membership (My Golf Account) sign-up can be completed through the following
link: https://www.ngapwhs.com/member-signup.

Please see the diagram attached for reference.

Upon successful sign-up, you will gain access to the ngapwhs.com website, where you can explore and manage various
aspects of your player data. This includes bio-data, scores and playing history, adjusted handicaps, friends,
club/regional/nationwide percentile rank, and more.

The collection of your email by your respective clubs serves as a verification tool, ensuring the prevention of
unauthorized access to your WHS member profiles (My Golf Account). This procedural requirement is in place to
safeguard against potential hijacking by random personas.

We want to assure you that NGAP is fully compliant with all data policy rules and regulations. As part of this compliance,
we are transitioning to a website that allows data viewership only through login credentials. This transition is in
accordance with Republic Act No. 10173, also known as the Data Privacy Act.

https://www.ngapwhs.com/member-signup


By 1 March 2024 you will only be able to view the data on the ngapwhs.com website if you are logged-in, so it is of
importance that you submit your email address to your club as soon as possible, so that you can also access the login
feature as soon as possible.

Thank you for your cooperation in adhering to these security measures.

We would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that our team is actively working on implementing the system to
accommodate individual memberships without having the need to charge individual members a more expensive fee.
While we are diligently working on this enhancement, we kindly ask for your patience and assure you that it is our top
priority to make individual sign-ups available as soon as possible.

“FOR THE LOVE AND GOOD OF GOLF.”
The National Golf Association of the Philippines


